
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 10:15 AM 
'Richard Tebaldi ' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10651-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed 

Richard Tebaldi We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in 
Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Richard Tebaldi <ciaotebaldi@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 20219:41 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Truth be told, few of us can analyze reports that only refer to one year because your reports tell us only what 
you want us to know. There is nothing ito compare your balance sheet to. Not to mention, finding the info. 
Required to do a true analysis is so time consuming for we customers. Your verbology used in sorting info. is 
nondescript and not comparable to subject at hand. Lots of useless words Transcribe nonsense hiding what we 
need to understand. Your contracts protect your company, not your customers. Inflation is rampant while you 

. . 
raise your pnces. 

On Tue, Sep 7, 2021 , 3:04 PM Records Clerk <CLERK@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 

Good Afternoon, Richard Tebaldi, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer 
Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Sincerely, 

JfongWann 
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Office of Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

850-413-6770 

  

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

  

  

From: ciaotebaldi=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <ciaotebaldi=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
Richard Tebaldi 
Sent: Saturday, September 04, 2021 7:58 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

  

Dear Commissioner 
 
The acceptance of price increases isn't acceptable to the citizens of Florida. First of all, we 
have not been privy to where this money goes, nor do we know why and how to compare the 
last five years of "progress" the FPL touts! I think it should be looked into with more due 
diligence.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Richard Tebaldi 
4714 SEXTANT CIR 
BOYNTON BEACH FL, 33436-1545  

 

  




